COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close,
Wokingham, Berks.

12th September, 1941,

Dear 8irs,
I have to acknowledgze the receipt of the
confirmation copy of your letter of the 27th June
last relative to-the motorship "XKOMAKI MARU", and
have carefully noted your remarks regarding the Donkey
Boiler Survey of this vessel,
I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clasgssification Committee.

The Surveyors,

KOBE,
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